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We began our topic by meeting with RNLI member, David Mitchell. David told us lots about the RNLI 

and the roles that the members take to save lives. We asked David lots of questions about the RNLI 

and found lots of interesting facts.  

 



            

 

We then used books and computers to find out facts about the RNLI and Grace Darling to go into out 

RNLI leaflets. 

Next, we discussed the skills needed to be RNLI engineers and lifeguards. We compared the skills 

needed and then evaluated which career we would rather take. Then we started to make our first 

drafts of the writing for our leaflets. 

 

 



       

 

Later, we began making our leaflets, starting with the front cover and then moving on to using our 

final drafts for the writing sections of our RNLI careers leaflets. We made separate sections, as part 

of a group, that would later be combined into a group leaflet. 

 



 

 

Finally, we collated the individual pieces into our group leaflets and shared them with the class. We 

are going to send some of our leaflets to Mr Mitchell to use when he goes into other schools to 

encourage people to join the RNLI. 

    

 

 

   


